
 

 

PAC & DISTRICT NEWS : Please be advised that PAC has postponed their Annual General Meeting 
until the fall. Also please see the latest Memo to Parents from the District’s Superintendent Angus Wilson 
attached. Please keep checking our District and School Websites for announcements and learning at home 
features from our staff. 
 
THANK YOUs: 

We really appreciate Tracy and Ben Driessen from the Deroche Store and Lesa Lacy from Isthmus who have 
been faithfully donating food to our school to deliver to families. Also, our PAC has recently approved 
sponsorship of our summer reading program and have helped us out with providing more equipment for our 
school as our playgrounds remained closed, (hopefully not for long) and as we conduct many classes outside. 
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Principal’s Message:  Dear Bear Nation,   
 

I hope you are doing well and are seeing some light after almost three months of very unusual circumstances. 
As you can see above, some of our students have returned to school this week and are hopefully enjoying some 
surprises. We start each day together in the gym with our Children's Blessing Song and breakfast. We also will 
be eating lunch in the gym and our hand washing stations and social distancing strategies are in full gear. You 
can also see that playing tag now involves having to use  foam tubes, which I think had enhanced the 
experience for some. Our staff are thrilled to see their students at school but we of course want to stay very 
connected to our students who are continuing to learn at home. 
If you have any concerns please do not hesitate to let us know and of course contact us if you want to start 
sending your child to school two days per week. Please remember, there will be no students or teachers at the 
school on Wednesdays. 
Sincerely, 

                                                                                                                                     Mike Abercrombie - Principal                  
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